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                                                                     All Queries to:.  
All Queries to: Individual employees who have queries in relation to the  

application of this Circular must contact their local Employee Relations/HR Department 
 

 
Oifig an Stiúrthóra Náisiúnta, Acmhainní Daonna 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí Sláinte 
Ospidéal Dr. Steevens’ 

Baile Átha Cliath 8 
 

Office of the National Director of Human Resources 
Health Service Executive 

Dr. Steevens’ Hospital 
Dublin 8 

 
   All Queries to 

Info.t@hse.ie 
Tel: (01) 662-6966 

 

HSE HR Circular 005/2014 
 
To: Each Member of Leadership Team, HSE; 

Each Assistant National Director of Human Resources, HSE; 
Each Employee Relations Manager, HSE. 
Each CEO, directly funded Voluntary Hospital / Agency; 
Each HR Manager, directly funded Voluntary Hospital / Agency 

 
Re: Public Service Management (Sick Leave) Regulations 2014 (S.I. No. 124 of 2014) 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
I refer to Department of Health Circular 5/2014 below which sets out the revised arrangements for sick leave in 
the health service. 

The revised arrangements came into effect from 31st March 2014 and apply in the HSE and in organisations 
and bodies funded by the HSE under Section 38 of the Health Act 2004. 
 
You are now required to ensure that the appropriate arrangements are put in place within your area of 
responsibility, and that all employees are advised of those arrangements accordingly. 
 
Any queries from individual employees or managers regarding the revised arrangements should be addressed 
to their local HR Departments.  Queries from HR/ER Departments should be addressed to Employee 
Relations Advisory and Assurance Services, HR Directorate, Health Service Executive, 63-64 Adelaide 
Road, Dublin 2, telephone: 01 6626966, email: info.t@hse.ie 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Barry O’Brien 
National Director of Human Resources 
 
 
Encl. 






























































